Dear Parents/Guardians:
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! My name is Mrs. Visarraga. I have been teaching for

29 years. This year will be my tenth-year teaching Kindergarten for our school district. I graduated
Jfrom New Mexico Highlands University with a bachelor’s degree in Elementary Education and a
master’s degree in Curriculum and Instruction. Iam a Level IT11-A Instructional Leader with
endorsements in Reading, TESOL, and Bilingual.

I enjoy reading books and camping with family and friends. This summer I spent a lot of time
planting and caring for flowers in my bacKyard. I am excited to be back in school to work with our
new group of Kindergarteners.

The beginning of a Kindergarten school year should be an exciting time for everyone, but I
understand sometimes we may be a bit nervous to entrust your child over to someone new. I hope to
give you some peace of mind by saying I will do my best to Reep your child as safe as possible and make
it a year of fun and learning.

I have provided my school telephone number and email if you should need to contact me with
questions or concerns regarding this school year. Thank you.

575-587-2502 ext 2012 or gravisarraga@penascoisd.com

Sincerely,
Mrs. Visarraga

“They may forget what you said, but they will never forget how you made them
feel.”
~Carl W. Buechner



